
Contact Mary-Gray Lopez at tabc@boyschorus.org
Call 520-296-6277 or visit 

https://boyschorus.org/holiday-fair/holiday-fair-registration/ 
for more information or to register

Hosted at the Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus

Annual Christmas Tree Lot

5770 E. Pima Street

Tucson, AZ 85712

Join us at the 
 TABC Holiday Fair



Saturday, December 3, 2022

10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Inviting All Local Artisans and Crafters



$25 per booth

Vendor to provide all necessary equipment
Vendor keeps all proceeds
Booths are located outside









